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October 11, 2016

Project Based Voucher Program for 2016 Phase 1
RFP# 125-42-16 P1
ADDENDUM NO A4

This addendum issued October 11, 2016 becomes in its entirety a part of the Request for
Proposals RFP#125-42-16 as is fully set forth herein;

Item1: @ On page ten of the RFP#125-42-16 - Project Based Voucher
Program 2016 Phase 1 in the sixth bullet point it states that “No Construction has
begun” I was under the impression from conversations that I’ve had with people at
HACP that it would be available to existing housing units. Can you clarify please?

A: This applies to new construction or rehabilitation projects,
For existing units, there would be no construction as units would be ready upon
award,
Item2: Q: Also, will the results of the Phase 1 selection be announced

before the Phase 2 application is due?
A: HACP intends to announce awards prior to the Phase 2 due
date,

Ifem3: The proposal due date, time and location remain unchanged at October 21,

2016 at 9:00 AM, at the HACP Procurement Dept., 100 Ross St. 2nd Floor, Suite
200, Pittsburgh, PA 15219,
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